Acu Detox Specialist

December 2, 2021

121/2022

Board of Directors

President

Ken "Khensu" Carter, MD, MPH, Dipl. NCCAOM St. Petersburg, FL

Vice President

Warren Leggett, Jr., PhD Waldorf, MD

Secretary

Sharon Jennings-Rojas, DOM, M.Ac., L.Ac. Owings Mills, MD

<u>Treasurer</u>

Marquitta Duvernay, DHA, NCC, LCPC Baltimore, MD

Training Chair

Katurah Bryant, RN, LMFT, LADC New Haven, CT

Registered Trainer
Representative – United States

Robert Storrer, CADC, ICADC Mt. Pleasant, MI

Registered Trainer
Representative - Canada

Julie-Anne Nayler, MA, RP Oshawa, ON

Members at Large

Yvette Miller, MD Cornelius, NC

Yao Obiora Dibia, LICSW New York, NY

Teal Harvey, CAC-AD, M.Ac Odenton, MD

Founding Chairperson

Michael O. Smith, MD, DAc Bronx. NY



January 27, 2022

Dear Ramona:

Congratulations! Your application as an Acupuncture Detox Specialist (ADS) has been accepted and your record of training completion is enclosed. You are now a member of the growing family of ADSes throughout the world who utilize this unique and effective treatment.

This record of training shows that you have successfully completed the requirements to be an Acu Detox Specialist, including a demonstration of your clinical competency, as established by the National Acupuncture Detoxification Association (NADA). You are therefore approved by NADA to perform acudetox treatments in a setting sanctioned by the legislation and regulations pertaining in your locality.

Although you have completed the training and are now an ADS, your membership in NADA requires renewal. (We will notify you when your current term expires). I strongly encourage you to maintain the benefits of belonging to NADA and thereby continue to support the essential work of this association. Your membership enables NADA to fulfill its mission of training Acu Detox Specialists and bring this healing therapy to those who would otherwise not receive it.

As a member, you will receive informational issues of *Guidepoints: News from NADA*, a quarterly member newsletter. You will be entitled to a reduced registration fee at the annual conference, and a discount is offered to NADA members when they purchase NADA-approved literature through our literature clearinghouse.

As a member you can access additional information not available to the rest of the public by logging into our website www.acudetox.com with the email address you have provided in your application; then follow the prompts to register for the members-only section.

If at any time you have a question which the NADA Office may be able to help you with, please call us at 1-888-765-NADA.

Sincerely.

Ken Carter, MD